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The representative of the Ombudsman Office attended round table dedicated to implementation of project “Early release of inmates under the application of conditional punishment”
“Observation of Places of Deprivation of Liberty” Public Union conducted round table dedicated to implementation of the project “Early release of inmates by applying conditional punishment” with the support of the Council of State Support to NGOs under the President of the Republic of Azerbaijan. 

Head of Scientific-Analytical Sector of the Azerbaijani Ombudsman Office Mahir Mammadov also attended the event. 

In his speech the Ombudsman’s representative focused on the activity of the Commissioner in protection of the rights of inmates and solution of the problems of their early release. 

It was noted in different times the Commissioner addressed to respective bodies with regard to release of inmates by pardoning or amnesty acts, in accordance with the provisions of the Constitutional Law on Ombudsman.  As a result, numerous inmates were released; others’ punishment was replaced with much lighter punishment. 
It was also mentioned that proposals had been prepared with regard to Articles 76, 77, 78 of the Criminal Code and would be sent to the country Parliament. 
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